Acklin, Tim

From: Kurt Schroeder <kschroeder@hsrassociates.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 4:08 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Tennis court lighting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Attn: Plan Commission
| am writing to express my support for Item #19, the tennis court lighting for the new tennis complex at Green Island.

Lighting increases the value of the courts by allowing the use of the courts in the spring and fall when the days get
shorter, or for those wishing to play under the lights due to day time jobs or cooler nighttime temperatures.

Thank you,
Kurt Schroeder

W6190 Bluff Pass
La Crosse, WI



